
REGULAR MEETING OF SUPERVISORS 

RANGER DRAINAGE DISTIRCT 

FEBRUARY 3, 2010 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on Wednesday, February 

3, 2010 at 6:00 P.M. at the Ranger Drainage District located at 19950 Nugent Street, 

Orlando, Florida 32833.  Present were Supervisors Gus Desautels and Richard 

McCormick.  Three landowners were in attendance. 

 

CONSENT AGENDA 

     Treasurer’s report, regular meeting minutes of January 6, 2010 and other permits were 

approved as submitted.  The disbursements were authorized. 

 

FEMA PROJECT I 

     FEMA project under construction in the City Area is going very well and on schedule. 

 

CANAL 6 PROJECT 

     Work is in progress on the west end of Canal 6.  This includes resloping and cleaning 

out the canal and putting it back to the original design.   

 

LANDOWNERS COMMENTS 

   Comments were received from landowners in attendance. 

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at approximately 6:20 P.M. 

 


